
Letter of Appreciation 
 
 
It was an incredible weekend at our AGM in Singapore. 
 
The highlight of the event must be the Gala Dinner before the 
AGM. It was a splendid event starting with the march-in parade 
of the various Clubs of District 330 and 331 introduced by their 
respective District Secretaries. 
 
The dance contributions by KL, Klang and Spore Clubs were 
amazing. These successful business-ladies, mothers and 
grandmothers can really jives, bollywood dance and mambo, 
and from my own Club, they catwalk their wares so sensually. 
We also have the courting dance of the hornbill from the Club of 
Kuching. 
 
The meetings were smoothly conducted without glitch, and with 
Dr Kapila sitting in our combined PDC Meeting and our 
Question-and-answer session, many uncertain formalities were 
clarified. 
 
Overall, it was an incredible weekend. I hope there will be more 
such colourful AGMs in the future. For now, I would like to 
thank all members for their gracious support and participation. 
 
Thank you all and may we meet again next month at the 
International Inner Wheel Conference in Melbourne. 
 
 
DC Lucia 


